
Submitter: Elizabeth KellyCampanale 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please do not take away our ability to vote by mail. Oregon has excellent voter 

turnout due to this system. This attempt to disenfranchise Oregon citizens cannot be 

allowed to go through. 


